County of Los Angeles
Sheriff's Department Headguarters
4700 Ramona Boulebard
Monterey Fark, California 91754 - 2169

LEROY D. BACA, SHERIFF

X

April 7,2003

Michael and Elana Laham
P.O. Box 5248
Orange, CA 92863-5248

Dear Mr. and Ms. Laham:

I received your second fax dated April 7, 2003, wherein you again expressed your concerns
regarding the lack of service provided by the Sheriff’s Department._We had initiated an

JInvestigation, WCSCR 120239 1nto your orlolnal allegations that we failed to mvestlgate a

1nvest1gate the admlmstratlve 1nqu1ry y into ﬂT conduct of Cerritos Station personnel. "In addition,
Lieutenant De Cew will coordinate our criminal 1nvest1gat10n into the forgery alleoanns with

“mvestigators from our Commercial Crimes Bureau.

Please contact me or Lieutenant De Cew at your earliest convenience at (562) 860-0044 so that
we may assist you regarding these matters.

Sincerely,
LER7/\' D BA(;A, SHERIFF

,'/ e f/uw

Ted S. Siara, Captam
Cerritos Station
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